
Subject: Re: Upcoming DC
Posted by Dan Protopopescu on Wed, 09 Apr 2008 14:21:06 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Johan, Kilian and all,

Thank you for all the work put into this. The outputs that we want to keep for later analysis
could be directed to one of big SE (I have at least 1T in Glasgow). 

We should not worry about the CPU resources; one of the goals of this DC is to see how much
is actually available. It will depend a lot on the site admins and the way they allocate
resources.  

I understand that everyone should wait until Monday to install the packages on their sites. I
hope the site admins follow this forum.

I will be travelling on April 14 and 15, and be back on the 16th.
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